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Media Attorney Bob Nelon on The Cyber Wire - Private companies are not
subject to the First Amendment.
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The Cyber Wire

https://thecyberwire.com/podcasts/caveat/82/notes

Guest Robert Nelon a partner at the national law firm Hall Estill joins Dave to discuss Facebook’s decision
to uphold their ban on former president Trump’s account
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